



Medicaid Expansion

1 message

Patrick Quinlan

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 9:37 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I believe that a program that is both fiscally and medically responsible should not be that difficult to assess and administer for the good of the people.

It would be nice to see some good function and care provision come from any tax hikes that are to be enacted. Tax hikes for the good of a program are almost tolerable, but tax hikes for the increase of government with no good program brought about for the people is without excuse an irresponsible activity of wasteful spending.

Please accept responsibility for our government and proceed with the right activity that brings about a balanced health care program for all persons.

Sincerely,

Patrick Quinlan

Aldie, VA